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Children In Need 

Many thanks for supporting Children In Need this year. It was great 

to see everyone dressed up. Sylvia, Katie and Alice produced a great 

assembly and announced their competition -  Art and Crafts. Children 

can either draw, paint a picture or make something, for example, a 

sewn item or origami for a small donation to 

Children In Need. All entries have to be in by 

Friday 30th November. Please hand them in to 

three girls who will come around to class to collect them along with their 

donation. (Please make sure entries are named). 

 

We will let you know how much we have raised in the next few weeks after 

the competition entries are in. 

 

 

Fantastic Friday 

Our final week of the current rotation will be Friday, 30th November, (not next Friday). This will 

be the final one for this term. 

 

 

Christmas Shoeboxes 

Thank you to all those who sent in items or packed their own 

shoebox. A total of 24 boxes were packed by the children. Thank 

you to the four WI ladies who came in to help. 
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Spotty Book 

An updated Spotty Book which lists the signs and symptoms, along with recommended actions is 

available on the school website. 

Parents Zone – Medical Support  

https://whimple-primary.eschools.co.uk/cms_manage/edit_page/314294  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Fair 

The Book People book fair is open on Friday 23rd, Monday 26th and Wednesday 28th November in 

the school library, 3.30pm until 5pm. The book fair is open to anyone so please let your friends and 

family know. The more books we sell the more commission we get to buy more books for our children.  
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 We encourage children to wear odd socks to school on Tuesday 20th November. 

 

November 

Friday 23rd November   Reception and Year 6 National Measurement Programme 

Friday 23rd November   Book Fair 3.30-5pm  

Monday 26th November  Book Fair 3.30-5pm  

Wednesday 28th November Book Fair 3.30-5pm  

 

December 

Friday 7th December   Non-pupil day 

Wednesday 12th December  Christmas Dinner 

Thursday 13th December  Carol Service at Church 

Tuesday 18th December  Early Years and Key Stage 1 Nativity 4pm 

Wednesday 19th December  Early Years and Key Stage 1 Nativity (afternoon) 

Thursday 20th December  Christmas Fayre 

Friday 21st December  Last day of term - 1.30pm finish 

 

Parents Tour Dates for Reception Starters September 2019 

Thursday 22nd November 4.30pm 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Carole Shilston 

Telephone/fax: 01404 822584 

Email:  admin@whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 
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